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Sent: 18 October 2013 10:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Hello, 

' w o u l d  like to express m y  huge disappointment and dismay at the news the the T n y o g a  centre in Erskine 
Road, Primrose Hill, may be forced to close due to redevelopment of  the site from commercial to residential 

spaces b y  the landlord 

' h a v e  been going to Tnyoga  for the last 5 years and it offers the local and wider  community a tremendous 

resource for self development - I live in west London yet still travel to the centre The  centre allows a yoga 
community to grow and this is only a force of good for society in general 

I urge  you  to refuse the application no that the centre can remain intact 

Regards 


